
From 1st May 2022, all vaccines will be 
delivered by health and social care 
partnerships instead of GP practices. 

Immunisations provide vital protection to 
you and your family against illnesses which 
can be serious or even fatal.

For more information on what vaccines you 
are eligible for, and how to access these, 
please visit NHS Lothian’s website

www.nhslothian.scot/
healthinformation/immunisation


